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NUMBER: 13. 
 

SUBJECT:  

Approve Interlocal Agreement for Shared Funding for the Homeless Management Information System with 

Clark County and the Cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, and Boulder City in the Amount of $24,194.36 for 

FY2020-2021; and Authorize the City Manager or His Designee to Enter into Appropriate Agreements and/or 

Amendments for Approved Projects and Programs as Programs as Required. (Citywide) (For Possible Action) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Marc Jordan, Director, Land Development and Community Services 

WARD: 

 Citywide 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

That the City Council Approve the Interlocal Agreement for Shared Funding for the Homeless Management 

Information System (HMIS) and authorize the City Manage or his designee to enter into appropriate 

agreements and/or amendments for approved projects and programs as required. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: $24,194.36 (CNLV share)  

EXPLANATION: 2020-2021 Homeless Interlocal Agreement 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

00100-210620-431000 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

The Agreement is a result of the Homelessness Intervention Proposal introduced by the Southern Nevada 

Regional Planning Coalition to address the needs of homeless persons in the area. City Council has approved 

similar homeless-related interlocal agreements previously in each fiscal year since 2004. The Agreement 

requires Clark County and Cities to share funding based on a population formula to pay for the HMIS, which 

operates as a client data system of homeless persons and services they have received. Since it was 

established several years ago, the collaboration has been very successful and is being used nationally as an 

example of a best practice. 

 

The Agreement is for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021, and specifies the funding 

requirements for the participating municipalities. The total joint regional commitment for the HMIS remains 

the same for the previous fiscal year. Each jurisdiction is currently in the process of approving the Agreement 

with their Councils. Staff recommends approval of the Agreement. The item has been approved as to form by 

the City Attorney’s office. 

Attachment:   

Interlocal Regional Services HMIS 2020 Draft 

 


